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Discontinuation of series production of the disc brake SBW1937 
(Wabco PAN 19-1) 
 
 
The disc brake SBW1937 (Wabco PAN 19-1) will be discontinued in the second quarter 
of 2025 and will then no longer be available in its current version. The reason for this is 
the discontinuation of the previous brake pad material Jurid 539 by the pad 
manufacturer. 
 
SAF-HOLLAND will therefore stop delivering disc-braked axles with the SBW1937 
brake (Wabco PAN 19-1) for new vehicles on July 1, 2025. This affects the test reports 
TDB0678 and TDB0749. 
 
Brake calipers with carrier, without brake pads, can still be obtained from the 
SAF-HOLLAND aftermarket.  
The matching brake pads can be ordered separately. 
 
 
The following axle versions are affected: 
 
BI9-19W B9-19W ZI9-19W 
BIL9-19W BL9-19W ZIL9-19W 
BILL9-19W BLL9-19W  
BIR9-19W   

 
 
As an alternative to the SBW1937 (Wabco PAN 19-1), we recommend our  
19.5" Haldex disc brake SBS1918H0. 
 


